August 25, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Fox Street Realty (Landlord) hereby gives permission to Jason Wentworth of
Portland Greener Cleaner (Tenant) to install an awning and a backlit sign at 115 Fox
Street in Portland, Maine. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or
concerns. | may be reach by phone at (207) 775-7363 or by email at
mike@cardente.com.

Sincerely,

Michael Cardente
Manager, Fox Street Realty



